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UNITED STATES
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e

"^ REGION IV7^ #'If1 S 611 RY AN PLAZA ORIVE,5UITE 10003
j ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76012B- .t
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.....

Docket No. 99900524/80-01

Gibbs & Hill, Incorporated
Attn: Mr. Paul P. DeRienzo
Vice President, Quality Assurance
393 Seventh Avenue
New York, NY 10001

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of April 25, 1980 and June 23, 1980, in
response to our letters dated March 28, 1980 and June 5, 1980. We
have no further questions at this time. We will review your correc-
tive action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

/'
Uld tapovs, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch
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